
ayyid Al-Hakeem stresses to preserve the representation of the largest
component in the majority government, whether it is narrow or wide

Within the framework of communication with the sheiks and dignitaries of the Basra clans,

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met Sheik Ali Hadi Al-Fedhil and

several sheiks and dignitaries in Al-Sharsh district and its suburban areas on 9/3/2022,

renewing the congratulations on the birth of the Hashemite moons, and touched on the political

issue.

His Eminence said that the largest component must maintain its political representation as a

majority, whether in a broad or narrow majority government, indicating that Al-Hikma played a

role  in  converging  the  views  of  the  representatives  of  the  larger  component  closer  to

understanding, deliberating, and sustaining dialogue.

His Eminence stressed that the representation of the largest component will achieve justice in

representing the provinces and obtaining their rights, noting that the financial abundance

needs specific and clear exchange controls according to criteria that get the funds towards the

citizen and prevent it from going to the pockets of the corrupt. H.E. said that high prices in

a consumer country produce great pressure on citizens.

His Eminence renewed his call to support farmers, pay their dues, provide modern mechanization,

seeds, fertilizers, pesticides, etc. in addition to compensating the oil-producing provinces

from their right to petrodollars, stressing the demand for the provinces’ rights and investing

our influence in that.


